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of Transportation 
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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REoUESTED 

May 11, 2015 

Mr. Wayne Simmons 
Vice President-Operations 
Kinder Morgan Inc. 
1001 Louisiana Street, Suite 1 000 
Houston, TX 77002 

Dear Mr. Simmons: 

12300 W. Dakota Ave., Suite 110 
Lakewood, CO 80228 

CPF 5-2005-5025H 
Closure of Consent Agreement 

We received your May 5th request to close the above-referenced Consent Agreement. On August 
24, 2005, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) issued to Kinder 
Morgan a Corrective Action Order in the above-referenced case. This Order included a 
requirement to take numerous and widespread corrective actions on your pipeline. On April 4, 
2006, PHMSA and Kinder Morgan entered into a Consent Agreement (CA) where PHMSA 
accepted a 10-year remediation plan to complete all of these mandates. On March 23, 2015, 
Kinder Morgan submitted evidence of the last required action required by the CA. Based on our 
review of the documentation you provided, it has been determined that you have complied with 
the terms of this Order. 

Accordingly, this case is now closed and no further action is contemplated with respect to the 
matters involved in this case. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Chris Hoidal 
Director, Western Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 

cc: PHP-60 Compliance Registry 
PHP-500 H. Nguyen 


